
  
 

Visionary Broadband Brings More Future-proofed Fiber Internet to Buena Vista 

Over 1,300 homes to receive broadband fiber internet access 

 

A sign announcing "Fiber Internet Coming Soon" signals the arrival of more high-speed fiber 
internet in Buena Vista. 

Click to download  
 

BUENA VISTA, Colo. (April 3, 2025) – Hundreds of homes in Buena Vista will soon have 
access to high-speed fiber internet as Visionary Broadband begins construction this month 
on a project in this underserved, rural community. 

https://candorpr-my.sharepoint.com/:i:/p/server/ESNIbASPV4NKsz1BV2hHa6IBf9JuaUyo4FHw8aYa7tlXLg?e=H7xw6z


The initiative is funded by a Capital Project Fund (CPF) grant from Advance Colorado and 
reinforces Visionary’s commitment to overcoming economic and geographic barriers that 
have long left communities like Buena Vista without reliable options. 

Spanning nearly 15 miles from north of Buena Vista to the West of the town, and southward 
to the community of Nathrop, the multi-month project will connect 1,305 homes with 
future-proofed fiber infrastructure, ensuring reliable, high-speed access for decades to 
come.  

This expansion strengthens Visionary’s presence in Buena Vista, complementing its 
existing fiber networks already serving other parts of the community. 

“Buena Vista is a thriving community that deserves a strong internet service,” said Brian 
Worthen, CEO of Visionary Broadband. “We’re proud to bring a brighter digital future to 
Chaffee County and to ensure folks are not left behind when it comes to broadband.” 

Construction will occur throughout 2025. Once complete, residents will have access to 
cutting-edge broadband – enabling remote work, faster streaming and new opportunities 
for community growth. 

“Reliable internet is essential for the county’s economic growth and long-term 
sustainability,” said Deborah Cameron, executive director of the Chaffee County Economic 
Development Corporation. “This fiber expansion will support local businesses and 
strengthen remote work opportunities.” 

For more information about Visionary Broadband and its broadband services, visit 
vcn.com. 

About Visionary Broadband   

Visionary Broadband was founded in 1994 in a rural community in Wyoming. It is a 
homegrown company that has developed technical abilities with a focus on reliability. 
Today, the rural internet provider serves five states and has a proven track record of 
connecting the most rural communities, bringing a commitment of efficiency, reliability, 
and affordability to its customers. To learn more visit, vcn.com.   
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